Santa Fe Fire Department to Commemorate
9/11 Losses on 20th Anniversary,
Saturday Morning on the Plaza

September 9, 2021 -- As we approach the 20-year anniversary of the 9/11 attacks, SFFD
invites everyone to join in paying tribute to those lost on that tragic day.

A procession will commence from Fire Station 1 to the Plaza at 9 a.m. on Saturday,
September 11th.

Members of the public are encouraged to join the firefighters on the Plaza by 9:15 a.m. for a
remembrance ceremony that will include bagpipes, a memorial stair-climb by members of
SFFD, and the dedication of 343 roses in honor of the 343 Firefighters who paid the
ultimate sacrifice.

“Never forget," says Mayor Alan Webber. "We will always remember 9/11 as a day of national
tragedy. We will always honor the memories of those who lost their lives that day. We will always
give our thanks to those who ran toward the danger and risked or lost their lives helping others that
day. On this, the 20th anniversary of 9/11, we keep all of those courageous individuals and their
families in a special place in our nation’s hall of heroes. We will truly never forget.”



